ROYAL NORWEGIAN

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
——

The Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs presents its compliments to Heads
of Mission accredited to Oslo, and has the honour to draw your attention
to the following:

Following new local Covid-19 regulations introduced by Ullensaker
municipality, the Norwegian Aviation Authority (Avinor) has decided that
wearing of face masks is now required for all travellers at Oslo Airport
Gardermoen, when social distancing is not possible.

Face mask are not required for travellers at other airports. However,
airlines may have their own requirements.

Avinor advises all travellers arriving at airports in Norway from “red”
areas to keep wearing a face mask from the gate that your flight has
arrived at and until you have reached home. 10 days travel quarantine
applies when arriving to Norway from an area abroad defined as “red” by
the Norwegian Health Authorities.

The Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Heads of Mission accredited to Oslo the assurance of its
highest consideration.

Oslo, 7 October 2020
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